## HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2024

**Dear Parents** 

## Year 6 SATs Week

As you know, Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs assessments from Monday  $13^{th}$  – Thursday  $16^{th}$  May. Please see the timetable for the assessments below –

## **SAT's Week Timetable**

Monday 13 <sup>th</sup> May	9.15am	10.45am
	Grammar and Punctuation	Spelling Test
Tuesday 14 <sup>th</sup> May	9.15am	
	Reading Test	
Wednesday 15 <sup>th</sup> May	9.15am	10.15am
	Maths Paper 1 - Arithmetic	Maths Paper 2 Reasoning
Thursday 16 <sup>th</sup> May	9.15am	
	Maths Paper 3 Reasoning	

Throughout the week, we will be offering a free breakfast club for all Year 6 children from 8.00am and we encourage all children to attend. The children will be given a breakfast of cereal, fruit and pancakes, please let us know if your child has any new allergies that we are not aware of. Once the children have finished their breakfast they will also have a revision lesson before the school day starts and their assessments begin.

Attendance during SATs week is very important, please let me know if there are any problems regarding this so we can support you with this. We would like to remind you that the children will need a restful weekend before the testing week begins and they will need plenty of rest throughout the week. Children may like to do some revision over the weekend and in the evenings of SATs week but little and often is far more beneficial to support them in preparing for their assessments.

The children have worked incredibly hard to prepare for their SATs tests and we are very proud of each of them for the progress they have made. We have incredibly talented, kind, passionate and resilient pupils that we are all extremely proud of. There is no doubt that we have future scientists, artists, authors, actors and athletes. We truly hope that the children never forget the love of learning and educational enquiry they all have.

With Kind Regards

Mrs S Power Headteacher















